
Mrs. Miller’s Class
Classroom Newsletter

March

Dates to Remember Classroom News

If you have any questions, you can e-mail, write a note or give me a call!
E-mail Phone number

rmiller@odessar7.net (816) 633-5334

March 14th – Early Release
Parent Contact

March 15th – NO SCHOOL 
“Spring Break”

March

Birthday’s

Mar. 17th – Leah
March 20th - Isabella

Happy Birthday!

Word Work: This month we will continue working with words that 
have silent e, double vowels, and diphthongs.
Look for the words to come home!  Please have your child show you 
how to sort the words and tell you why they sort that way.
Things you can do at home:  
*  Word hunts - look for the special feature they are studying
*  Speed sort – have them sort their words quickly  

Reading:  We started reading the book, The Miraculous Journey of 
Edward Tulane.  With this book we will be learning new vocabulary 
and talking about character traits.  We will also talk about how 
characters can change throughout the story. 

Math:  We finished up double digit subtraction with regrouping.  
They seem to understand the concept of borrowing, but struggle 
with the simple subtraction.  We just started talking about telling 
time and graphs. 

HOME:  Practice addition facts and 
subtraction facts

Content: We finished up talking about the continents.  We will now 
move on to land forms.  We will learn about all the different land 
forms there are!

Writing: This month we will be writing a report 
about a person.  The students will research a person 
and write a report on him or her.  

Snacks
This is a reminder that snacks 
are fine to bring as long as they 
are healthy.  Thank you to the 
parents that are sending in class 
snacks!! 

Homework

• Read 15 minutes every night

• Practice addition/subtraction

• Practice spelling words Parent Contact:  If your child does not receive a 
parent contact note, that means it is not 
necessary.  If you are wanting to talk with me, I 
would be more than happy to schedule a time.  
Just give me a call or write a note.

Thank you so much to the 
parents that donated items or 
time to the PTO Carnival.  I 
realize how valuable your time 
is.  I know it meant a lot to your 
kiddos!
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